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March 8th, 2022 

Drivers Education  
 

Driver’s education will be offered this spring, the starting date will be April 4th, 2022.  

Students need to be the age 14 ½ years old in High School.  The cost is $125.00 to Lapwai High 

School; this payment will reserve your spot.  There is also a second fee which is paid to the 

DMV at time of purchasing permit.  Please purchase the drivers permit before the starting 

date of class.  
 

Each student must bring to the DMV: 

 

1. One parent (must bring legal papers if not the parent listed on the birth certificate or if 

step-parent must have legal papers). 

2. Original Certified Birth Certificate (no photocopy, hospital certificate or credit card type 

certificate).  Parent signing student up must be listed on the Birth Certificate or have legal 

court paperwork. 

3. Picture identification (Activity card, annual picture, Idaho ID card for student), also 

picture identification for parent; if parent does not have an Idaho Drivers License or 

Identification Card they will need to bring Proof of Idaho Residency (Fixed Utility Bill or 

Rental/Lease Agreement). 

4. Social Security Number. 

5. Glasses/Contacts if needed. 

6. VOC-SCHOOL ENROLLMENT FROM YOUR HIGH SCHOOL.  Ask Mari Kerley, 

High School Secretary for enrollment verification form for driver’s education.  Those who 

don’t attend a formal school should get a form from the DMV. 

7. Drivers Permit:  $21.50 Cash or Check (Check payable to Nez Perce County Sheriff).  

This fee is non-refundable.  $15.00 is for the permit and $6.50 is the application fee for 

the road skills test. 

8. ONLY COME IN TO REGISTER IF YOU HAVE ALL THE THINGS LISTED.  

SIGNUPS ARE MONDAY THRU THURSDAY FROM 8AM TO 4PM.  NO 

SIGNUPS ON FRIDAYS OR AFTER 4PM, NO EXCEPTIONS. 
9. $125.00 for In-District students.  Payment is due when you sign up; make this check to 

Lapwai High School. 

 

If you have any questions please call Veronica Hamilton or Mari Kerley at 843-2241Monday-

Friday 8am -4pm.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 


